Chris O'Brien

From: Jeffrey Parker <avilamoore@mac.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 2:29 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: We in Little Compton, Ri Ooppose Bill H-8183

We at 39 D Grange Ave in Little Compton, Rl oppose Bill H-8183 which would increase tax on STR!!}!
Don’t do it! Please!l!

Martina Moore

Sent from my iPhone



